
 
 

RELEASE: IMMEDIATE  March 17, 2017 

CONTACT: Tiffany Whitfield (757) 925-1516 

After-Hours Emergency Number (757) 925-2584 

 

 Tiffany.Whitfield@VDOT.Virginia.gov    
 

**UPDATE: The scheduled work will take place under flagging operations. No 

detours will be used.** 

 

PAVING WORK TO IMPACT NEIGHBORHOOD ENTRANCES ON 

HOLLAND ROAD CONNECTION PROJECT  
Only one neighborhood entrance will be affected at a time   

 

VIRGINIA BEACH— Paving work on the Holland Road Connection Project will result in 

impacts to some neighborhood entrances on Holland Road beginning Monday, March 20. The 

work will take place under flagging operations at each entrance and no detours will be used. 

Only one neighborhood entrance will be affected at a time. This work will last for three weeks as 

crews begin paving permanent roadway on the northbound lane of Holland Road from Dam 

Neck Road to Nimmo Parkway. All construction work is dependent upon weather conditions. . 

All construction work is dependent upon weather conditions.   

 

The following neighborhood entrances will be impacted by flagging operations at separate 

times:  

 Parkside Green neighborhood on Saville Garden Way  

 Greenwood neighborhood on Chestnut Oak Way  

 Holland Oaks neighborhood on Sugar Maple Drive 

 Holland Pines neighborhood on Chestwood Drive 
  
Motorists must follow the detour signs. Also, drivers are advised that the reduced 35 mph speed 

limit remains in effect throughout the work zone.  
 

Access to adjacent neighborhoods and businesses will remain open throughout the project. To 

learn more, please visit http://www.virginiadot.org/hollandroad. Follow VDOT Hampton Roads 

on Twitter: @VaDOTHR. 
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